

HANSJÖRG WIRZ PRESIDENT

Mrs. Adriana Krnáčová Lady Mayor of Prague Prague City Hall Mariánské nám 2 110 01 Praha 1 / CZECH REPUBLIC

Schaffhausen, March 11, 2015

Dear Lady Mayor, Dear Mrs. Krnáčová,

It was a great pleasure and honour for the European Athletics family to be in the beautiful city of Prague on the occasion of the recent 33rd European Indoor Championships. I would like to thank you and the city of Prague for the outstanding efforts and the valuable support of this important event in our Calendar. We were all overwhelmed by the warm welcome and the extraordinary hospitality during our stay in Prague.

The professional organisation, the enthusiastic spectators in the outstanding O2 Arena as well as the great competitions and performances we have witnessed will remain unforgotten. Not to forget all the positive reactions of the participating athletes, officials, guests, sponsors and the media which were also a sign for the success of the event.

We surely hope that the city of Prague will also in the future support the athletics movement in Europe.

Sincerely,

Hansjörg Wirz